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Wilton Economic Development Commission Seeks Feedback from Residents on 
Suggestions to Improve Sign Regulations in Wilton 
 
In an effort to help Wilton business thrive and attract more customers, the Economic 
Development Commission (EDC) is reviewing the Town’s sign regulations.  To assist in that 
process, the commission has issued a survey seeking feedback from Wilton residents on their 
level of satisfaction and suggested improvements to signage in Wilton.  
 
They survey can be accessed at the link below: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RLV6SMV  
 
The survey will be open through October 15, 2023.  
 
The EDC recently completed a similar survey seeking feedback from Wilton businesses.  The 
Economic Development Commission will develop recommendations for the Town of Wilton 
regarding signage based on the information collected from the surveys. 
 
For questions about the survey, please contact Prasad Iyer at prasad.iyer@wiltonct.org. 
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